
		

TEMPORARY	30	MPH	SPEED	LIMIT,	A354,	CHARISWORTH	FARM

FOR	TEDDY	ROCKS	FESTIVAL
DORSET	COUNCIL	has	issued	a	Notice	under	Section	14	[2]	of	the	Road	Traffic	Regulation	Act	1984,	as	amended	by	the	Road	Traffic
[Temporary	Restrictions]	Act	1991.	The	Notice	is	needed	in	order	to	comply	with	health	and	safety	regulations,	which	require	the
provision	of	safe	working	areas	and	to	minimise	the	likelihood	of	danger	to	highway	users.	The	Notice	will	come	into	effect	at	10:00
on	Friday	3rd	May	2024	and	will	 remain	 in	place	 for	5	days.	 	However	 it	 is	anticipated	 the	restrictions	will	be	 lifted	by	14:00	on
Monday	6th	May	2024.	

The	notice	will	enable	safe	access	and	egress	to	the	Teddy	Rock	Festival	Site.		

The	effect	of	the	notice	is	as	follows:	A	temporary	30	mph	speed	limit	will	be	imposed	upon	A354,Thornicombe	in	the	vicinity	of	the
entrance	to	Charisworth	Farm,	Charisworth	near	Blandford,	for	a	distance	of	approximately	1,000	metres,	at	such	times	and	to	such
extent	as	indicated	by	traffic	signs	on	site.	Please	note	that	3-way	temporary	traffic	signals	will	also	be	used	within	the	temporary
speed	limit	to	control	traffic	in	and	out	of	the	festival	site.		Road	users	may	experience	some	delays	here.

If	you	would	like	further	information	about	the	Teddy	Rocks	Music	Festival	please	contact	Event	Traffic	Control	on	0800	024	6800.	
To	 discuss	 this	 Notice,	 call	 Dorset	 Highways	 Traffic	 Team	 on	 01305	 221020	 or	 email	 trafficteam@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk.	 Find	 this
information	online	at	dorsetcouncil.gov.uk/roadworks-events.

11th	April	2024

JAN	BRITTON,	Executive	Lead	for	Place	-	Dorset	Council,	County	Hall,	Dorchester	DT1	1XJ.		Any	unauthorised	Person	who	uses	or
permits	the	use	of	the	road(s)	indicated	in	contravention	of	the	Notice	will	be	liable	on	summary	conviction	to	a	fine	not	exceeding
£1,000.	
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